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ADDENDUM #1 

 
April 28, 2022 

 
 
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 

 
Question-  
Does an Engineering firm have to be qualified in all of the disciplines listed in the RFQ?  
 
Answer-  
No.  The RFQ states:   
“The Town of Foxborough is seeking to engage the services of Professional Engineering consulting firms 
with capabilities in various civil engineering disciplines including, but not limited to:” 
 
The Town is looking for multiple firms with various disciples.  We would encourage small and large firms with 
specialized disciplines to apply.  
 
Question- 
We were wondering if the Town would consider an extension of the due date by 1 or preferably 2 weeks.  There are 
several RFQ/P’s out right now and we want to make sure we can dedicate resources to put together a responsive 
proposal. 
 
Answer- 
Yes, the Town has agreed to extend the due date of the On-Call Engineering and Support Services RFQ. 

Bid Documents are now due Thursday, May 26, 2022 at 10AM. 
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